
 

 
 

Retirement announcement, Major Clint Schoepp, RCEME 00187 

 

After 27 years of loyal and dedicated service to the Canadian Armed Forces and the RCEME Corps, 

Maj Clint Schoepp will be retiring on 24 January 2018.  

 

Major Clint Schoepp was born on September 26, 1972 in Beaverlodge, Alberta. He enrolled in the 

Canadian Armed Forces on June 11, 1990 as a Royal Canadian Electrical and Mechanical Engineering 

Officer. Following his enrollment, he went to the Royal Military College of Canada where he received 

his Bachelors of Engineering in 1994. Following the completion of his phase training in 1994, he was 

posted to 1 Service Battalion in Edmonton, Alberta. 

 

During his time with 1 Service Battalion, Major Schoepp was deployed to Bosnia as a Duty Officer as 

part of Op PALLADIUM from January to July 1997. Upon his return, he was  

posted as the Base Maintenance Officer in Shilo. In 2001, he was appointed as the  

Royal Canadian Horse Artillery Maintenance Officer. During this same time, he  

was promoted to the rank of Captain.  

 

In late 2001, Major Schoepp was posted to the Royal Military College  

of Science in Shrivenham, United Kingdom where he attained his  

Masters of Science in Explosive Ordnance Engineering. The following  

year, he was posted to Ottawa, Ontario as the Ammunition Support  

Engineer for the Life Cycle Material Managers.  

 

Following his three year tenure in Ottawa, Major Schoepp returned to  

1 Service Battalion where he filled various roles, most notably as  

Operations Officer, between 2005 and 2008. Major Schoepp deployed  

to Afghanistan in 2008 in support of Op ATHENA as part of the  

Provincial Reconstruction Team in Kandahar City. 

 

 

 



 

Upon promotion to Major in January 2009, Major Schoepp was posted to 3rd Canadian Division Support 

Base Detachment Wainwright as the Officer Commanding (OC) Maintenance Company. Following his 

2 years as an OC, the major then returned to CMTC until 2016 where he held various positions 

including OC Administration Company, Lead Planner for Ex MAPLE RESOLVE 1201, and as the G4. 

Currently, Major Schoepp resides as the Deputy Commanding Officer of 3rd Canadian Division Support 

Group Technical Services Branch. 

 

Major Schoepp will officially retire after 27 years of dedicated service on January 24, 2018. A Depart 

with Dignity will be held on December 11, 2017 at 1500 at Buffalo Park Hall in Wainwright, Alberta.  

 

In keeping with his significant amount of service in both Edmonton and Wainwright, a smaller luncheon 

will also be held in Edmonton on December 13, 2017 at 1130 at Boston Pizza (16521 97 St NW) so 

people in the Edmonton area can celebrate with him as well. 

 

To attend Major Schoepp’s DWD, the Edmonton Luncheon, or to share stories or congratulations; please 

contact Lt J.J. Bannerman at CSN 528-8185 or by email at jordan.bannerman@forces.gc.ca. 
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